From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk]

Sent: 11 July 2011 05:34

To: Public Access DC Comments; Paul Ihringer

Subject: PublicAccess for Planning - Application Comments (11/00114/F)

PublicAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (11/00114/F)

"Kate Tomlinson" has used the PublicAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for PublicAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 11/07/2011 05:33:40 from 

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 11/00114/F

Address:

Wincote

Cow Lane

Steeple Aston

Oxfordshire

OX25 4SG

Proposal:

Demolition in part of existing main house and outbuildings and the erection of a new residential dwelling

Case Officer:

Paul Ihringer

Customer Details

----------------

Name:

Kate Tomlinson

Address:

Brasenose Farm

Oxford Road

Steeple Aston

Oxfordshire

OX25 5QG

Customer wishes to comment on the Planning Application.

Comments:

I object for the following reasons

a residential property appears to be being developed as a commercial venture without consent for change of use

size & footprint of new dwelling is greater than existing building

increased traffic flow on a narrow lane

PublicAccess for Planning.  (c) CAPS Solutions Ltd.

